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1 May 2019 

 
 

 
 
Memo 12/2019 

 

Dear Residents 

 

 

Voting on 8 May 2019 
 

Any resident who has not registered for a special vote can still vote on 8 May at any voting 

station even if they are registered to vote elsewhere in the Western Cape. 

 

Please contact Mr Dave D ‘Alton on Ext 103 and he will make arrangements for you to be 

taken to Muizenberg High School on 8 May between 7am and 9pm at a time that suits you. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Melanie Carstens 

Village Manager 

 


